Evans, Kelsey

From: Cotla, Patricia

Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 3:40 PM

To: Friedman, Adena; Skangos, Stephanie

Cc: Evans, Kelsey

Subject: FW: Planning Commission Meeting 2/15 - Public Comment
Importance: High

FYI

PERMIT CENTER DEPARTMENT
Applications for Building and Planning permits can be made online at:
://www.ssf. ic- ity- rmit-center.

For Planning entitlements, please email planning@ssf.net or call us at (650) 877-8535. Thank you for your support,
patience and understanding, and we apologize for any inconvenience.

Patricia Cotla| Planning Technician |

City of South San Francisco |

Economic & Community Development Department / Planning Department
PO Box 711 |South San Francisco, CA 94083-0711

@ Main (650) 877-8535 & || X patricia.cotla@ssf.net

From: Kiana H <kianahct@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 3:38 PM

To: Planning Commission Comments <PCComments@ssf.net>
Subject: Planning Commission Meeting 2/15 - Public Comment

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of South San Francisco -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear Members of the South San Francisco Planning Commission,

As advocates for sustainable development and environmental stewardship, we are heartened to see items on
the agenda that touch upon critical aspects of urban planning and environmental consideration.

We are most excited to note the increase in green space that will be provided by the development at 439
Eccles Avenue. We would like to emphasize the importance of runoff-considerate architecture. South San
Francisco is full of impermeable paved spaces, many of them parking lots, and the consideration of the
consequences of these spaces on groundwater replenishment and during heavy storm seasons, such as the
one we recently experienced, through bio-retention zones is very promising. The focus on bicycle parking for
the new development is also a welcome improvement for a city that relies so heavily on car travel.
Governments and city planners play a pivotal role in reshaping infrastructure to reduce reliance on cars, and by
prioritizing pedestrians and cyclists rather than automobiles we can mitigate air pollution and combat climate
change effectively. Encouraging people to opt for walking or biking over driving aligns with sustainable urban
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planning principles, offering significant environmental benefits. By reimagining the city as a whole with a focus
on pedestrian and cyclist-friendly environments, we can foster healthier and cleaner urban spaces for its
residents.

We feel strongly that this project and its environmental impact align with the city's goals and are in the best
interest of its residents.

Thank you,

Amy, Kiana, Zoe



